A LEAFLET FROM THE SIMON JONES MEMORIAL CAMPAIGN

Thank you for coming to this event which is being held to raise funds to fight for justice for Simon Jones.
This leaflet tells you what is happening with the campaign at the moment. If you want to be kept in touch
with developments, please tear off the slip at the bottom of this leaflet and drop it off at the campaign stall
tonight. We hope you enjoy the show.

The judicial review and candlelit vigil

The judicial review into the Crown Prosecution Service’s decision not to prosecute any individual or company in
connection with Simon’s death is scheduled to begin on Thursday 16th March. It will be the first ever judicial
review into a workplace death.There will be a candlelit vigil outside the High Court in the Strand, London, from
8pm on the previous evening, Wednesday 15th March. We hope that a lot of people will come to the vigil,
especially between 8.30pm and 9.30pm, to support our call for companies and bosses to be held accountable for
the deaths caused by their pursuit of profit. Please bring a candle and a jar.

A coach will leave Brighton for the candlelit vigil from outside St Peters Church at 5pm and will return to
Brighton by 1am that night. The cost of a place on the coach is £2. Please give your name, phone number and
ticket money to the campaign stall if you want to book a place on the coach. If you know anyone from London or
elsewhere who may want to go on the vigil please let them know and ask them to bring a candle and a jar.

Your purple ribbon

You should find a purple ribbon on your seat. This ribbon is a symbol of remembrance for people killed at work.
We are asking you to wear the ribbon this evening and during the judicial review due to start on 16th March. You
can of course wear it any time - it is traditionally worn on Workers’ Memorial Day, 28th April.

Our new campaign video

Conscious Cinema have just made a short video for the campaign and copies will be available at the campaign
stall tonight for £5. Further copies can be ordered from the campaign for £5 including postage and packing. We
want this video to be shown as widely as possible so if you are able to put one in your local video shop or show it
at a meeting of a group or union branch you are involved in that would be great. You can find out more about
Conscious Cinema at www.consciouscinema.co.uk

T-shirts and hoodies
Campaign t shirts and hooded sweatshirts are available in a variety of sizes at our stall. T shirts are available in
medium and large sizes for £8 and casualisation kills hoodies are available in large and extra large sizes for £15.

Our next public meeting

There will be a meeting of the Simon Jones Memorial Campaign at 8pm on Monday 20th March upstairs in the
Hobgoblin Pub, London Road. All are welcome. By the time of this meeting we should have heard the outcome of
the judicial review. Whether we have or not, we will be discussing what stage the campaign is at and what we will
be doing in the light of developments.

How to get in touch with us

You can write to the campaign at Simon Jones Memorial Campaign, PO Box 2600, Brighton BN2 2DX, phone us
on (01273) 685913, e-mail us at action@simonjones.org.uk or visit our website at www.simonjones.org.uk and put
your name and details on our contact list.

Help us get in touch with you

Please give your details below if you are interested in being kept up to date with the campaign. It is not practicable
for us to write regularly to individuals, so if you can be contacted by e-mail please let us know. If you are willing to
take part in direct action at short notice please tick the box.

NAME PHONE NUMBER

ADDRESS

E-MAIL YES, I'M UP FOR DIRECT ACTION




